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Friday, 24th June 

Dance 

A huge well done to our pupils representing 

England at the ‘Dance World Cup’ Competition 

in Spain. We hope they have a fantastic time 

and wish them the best of luck. Have a brilliant 

time girls and congratulations for getting there. 

 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Rec Mc 

2nd Place Y1P Y2C 

3rd Place Y5J 

 
Non-Uniform Day 

Many thanks for all of 

the tombola donations 

sent in today. We are 

very grateful and 

overwhelmed by your 

generosity. Any winners 

having a go at the 

tombolo at our summer 

fair are in for a treat! 

School Nurse  

Our school nurse will be in school for a drop in session on Tuesday 28th 
June 8:30-9:30am. If you would like to discuss any health related issues 
with her, just come to the school office. No appointment is required. 

Merit Winners 

Thank you to our winner this week for being super role models. Well done for: excellent 

enquiry skills in Science, a huge improvement in your reading scores, a fantastic effort 

and attitude towards your assessments, excellent sentence structure when writing 

about ‘Little Red Riding Hood’, excellent work telling the time using O’clock and half-

past, giving her best in everything, a fantastic improvement in all your assessments this 

week, really believing in yourself and working extremely hard in all assessments, being 

so determined in all your tests this week, pushing yourself to overcome your fears at 

Dukeshouse Wood, always being enthusiastic towards your learning, working hard on 

your spelling and being a helpful, polite member of the class. Well done once again, you 

all thoroughly deserve it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Work 

Children across school have been busy creating 

their own piece of art work. This work has now 

been sent away to be turned into their very 

own work of art and will be exhibited in the 

main hall during our Summer Fair. All art work 

will be available to buy during the Summer Fair 

which takes place on Friday 8th July.  

Holidays During Term-Time Reminder 

Although we politely request that you 

do not take your child out of school for 

holidays during term time, we 

understand that occasionally this 

cannot be avoided. Can we remind you 

that should you require a term time 

holiday, you must book an appointment 

to meet with Mrs Pugh to complete a 

‘Holiday Request Form’. Mrs Pugh is 

usually available during drop off or pick 

up times, or you can telephone her via 

the school office to make arrangements 

for a mutually convenient time. Thank 

you for your understanding in this 

matter.  

 

Disco 

Many thanks for all of your help and support in 

making Monday’s disco a great event. As well 

as having a dance and tucking into a variety of 

refreshments, the event raised a fantastic £770 

for school funds. All money raised from the 

disco will go straight back to supporting other 

exciting activities for the children of Fens 

Primary School. 

Sun Protection 

Many thanks for sending the children in with sun protection and hats. We please ask 

that sun cream is applied before children come to school and that they are not sent in 

with bottles of sprays, lotions and creams. 

 


